
From: PUC  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:29 AM 
To: Jason Kerkvliet  
Subject: EL24-023 
 
Mr. and Ms. Kerkvliet, 
 
Thank you for reaching out again regarding the requested siting permit by Deuel 
Harvest Wind Energy South, docket EL24-023, and the work of the South Dakota 
Public Utilities Commission.  
 
Comments such as yours are reviewed and considered by the commissioners and 
staff and are posted under Comments and Responses in the publicly available 
docket. 
 
You are encouraged to continue following along as more information is received 
and posted in this docket by the parties involved. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




